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Springtime 
brings out the 
talent of our 
local drama 
clubs.  We 
have the 
opportunity  
to see the 
Central Valley High School play, 
“How to Succeed in Business 
Without Really Trying” on Friday, 
March 15, 7:30 pm at CVHS’s 
theater. 
 
Tickets ($12-$16 each) will be 
available to purchase after February 
19 by calling (509)-558--5218. 
 
This musical comedy features a 
young, ambitious J. Pierrepont 
Finch, who, with the help of the 
book How to Succeed in Business 
Without Really Trying, rises from 
window washer to chairman of the 
board of the World Wide Wicket 
Company encountering a list of 
quirky and funny characters in the 
business world of the 1960s. 
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Soup Bowl and 
Soap Box Night 

“Remember Me” Let’s “Play” in March 

 

An 80-year-old couple was worried because they kept forgetting things all the time. The doctor assured them there 
was nothing seriously wrong except old age, and suggested they carry a notebook and write things down so they 
wouldn't forget.  Several days later, the old man got up to go to the kitchen. His wife said, "Dear, get me a bowl of 
ice cream while you're up." "Okay," he said. "...and put some chocolate syrup on it and a few cherries, too," she 
added. "You'd better write all this down." "I won't forget!" he said.  Twenty minutes later he came back into the 
room and handed his wife a plate of scrambled eggs and bacon.  She glared at him.  "Now, I told you to write it 
down!  I knew you'd forget."  "What did I forget?" he asked.  She replied, "My toast!"  

Don’t Forget 

Want an entertaining way to  
get to know more about one 
another?  Join us on Friday, 
February 15, at 6:00 pm at the 
church for Soup Bowl and Soap 
Box Night!  
 
Bring your favorite pot of soup 
or a dessert to share.  Rolls and 
butter will be provided.   
 

After 
enjoying 
a hot 
bowl of 
soup, 
Cheri 
Young 

will ask us some fun questions, 
such as Who has most influenced 
your life?, What is your favorite 
movie and why?, What’s your cure 
for hiccups?, and more.   
 
Plan on an amusing, entertain-
ing, and thought-provoking 
night as we step up onto the 
Soap Box.   

A special night has been 
planned for us in April as we 
welcome guest speaker Doug 
Osborne, who will share a 
thoughtful visual and musical 
presentation entitled 
“Remember Me.”  
 
Curious?  Come to the church 
on Friday, April 5, 6:00 pm 
and bring a friend.  You will be 
so glad you came! 
 
Your Prime Time Planning 
Team will serve up delicious 
baked ham.  Please bring a side 
dish, fruit salad, green salad, or 
dessert to share.  Invite a friend 
to this memorable evening!  



Fact or Fiction? Road Trip! 

Let’s play a game!  Come to the 
church on Friday, May 17, at 6:00 
pm for a group game called Fact or 
Fiction.   
 
We’ll divide into two teams facing 
one another across the room.  In 
turn, each person will be asked to 
give one statement that is true 
about themselves (fact) and one 
statement that is false about 
themselves (fiction).  The opposite 
team will discuss which statement 
they believe to be true about that 
person, and the team leader will 
present the team’s guess.  If they 
guess incorrectly, the point goes to 
the presenting team; if they guess 
correctly, the point goes to the 
answering team. 
 

So, before 
you come  
to play, 
prepare at 
least two 
statements 
about your-
self that are 
fact and 
make up 

at least two statements that are 
fiction.  Be creative—let’s have 
some fun as we get to know one 
another even better! 
 
Here’s the challenge: Bring 
Chinese food to share.  Main dish 
ideas could include Sweet and Sour 
Pork, or Almond Chicken; side 
dish ideas could include Fried 
Rice, or Chow Mein; and dessert 
could be Sesame Fritters, or 
Almond Cookies.  We can’t wait to 
see what you create; you are all so 
good about the food you bring.   

In the past, we have had great road 
trips with our Prime Time friends.  
Traveling together has allowed time 
to get to know one another better, 
to find out what’s happening in 
other’s lives, and how we can pray 
for each another, along with a great 
time for laughter and fun. 
 
It’s time once again for a ROAD 

TRIP!  We have rented an Alpha Omega bus with a restroom and 
wheelchair lift for a trip to Wallace, Idaho on Saturday, June 8.  
We’ll meet at the church, board the bus, then leave the parking lot 
by 8:30 am.  After enjoying the ride and good conversation, we’ll 
arrive at Wallace and be given the opportu-
nity to take a fascinating tour of the Sierra 
Silver Mine, which includes a round-trip 
trolley ride that tells history and a tour of 
Wallace proper.  Plan on the tour and visit 
to the gift shop taking 1-1/2 hours and 
costing $13.50 per person.  Check out this 
popular tour at https://silverminetour.org/ 
 
Or you may choose to do some antique 
shopping, check out the Northern Pacific 
Railway Museum, visit the John Mullan Museum, or just stroll 
through town.  At 11:30 we’ll board the bus to go to City Limits 
Grill for lunch with a choice of burgers, salads, paninis, and more.  
After lunch we’ll board the bus again for a short drive to the 
Polanski Tunnel Trail to stroll on the walking tour.  Walk the two-
mile trail with trail bosses Del Pope and Dennis Grube, or choose 
the shorter 1/2 mile walk with Martha Pope and Dick Young.  Or 
stay in the park near the bus and play card games with Cheri 
Young and Debra Grube.  
 
At 3:00 we’ll board the bus for the last time for the ride home, 
arriving in the church parking lot at around 4:30.   
 
The cost to join us on the bus for this fun road trip is $30 each; 

space is limited, so 
make plans to join us.  
Bring snacks for the 
ride and money for 
your lunch, etc.  We’ll 
let you know soon 
about when to sign up 
at the HUB. 


